
While in prison for murder, Alfredo Casillas attacked another inmate with a knife 
and razor blades, slashing him in the neck, face, shoulder and stomach. But under 
California law, assault with a deadly weapon is not legally a “violent” crime, making 
Casillas eligible for early prison release.

The “Reducing Crime and Keeping California Safe Act” makes violent 
crimes “violent” to stop early release.

To learn more or sign a petition, visit KeepCALsafe.org.
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